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Spam Management 

 

 

Task   Screen Shot 

1. You will receive an email from 

quarantine@messaging.microsoft.

com notifying you that there are 

email messages that have been 

quarantined by Microsoft as 

spam.  It is always a good idea to 

spend a few minutes looking at 

the email senders to make sure 

the email is not junk.  
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2.  If an email is from a legitimate 

sender, you will want to go to the 

right hand side of the table and 

click on the “Release to Inbox” 

link.   

 

3.  This will open a new window in a 

browser and you will see the 

following message there.  This 

window can be closed and you can 

return to your Outlook inbox.   
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4.  The message should now appear 

in your Inbox, where you can 

open it and proceed as you 

normally would.   

 

If you would like to manually tell 

Outlook which senders are “safe” 

follow the directions below: 

Faculty/Staff 

Students 

 

5. Faculty/Staff: 

 

To avoid emails from this email 

address ending up in quarantice 

again, you can add the sender to 

your “Safe Senders” list.  On the 

Home ribbon you will want to 

click on the arrow next to “Junk” 

and choose “Junk E-mail 

Options…”   
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6. A new window will open up and 

you want to click on the “Safe 

Senders” tab.   

 

7. Next, you will want to click the 

“Add…” button.   

 

In the small window that opens 

next, you can either put the 

person’s complete email address 

or simply add the @ symbol along 

with the domain name.  For 

example:  @alverno.edu if you 

want all emails coming from an 

Alverno email address to be 

added to Safe Senders.  Click OK 

to add the safe sender and close 

the window.  

You will be returned to the 

window on the left.  Click on 

Apply to close this window.    
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8. Students:  

 

Click on the gear located in the 

upper right hand corner of your 

email inbox.  From the drop down 

menu that appears, you will want 

to choose “Mail” under Your app 

settings.   

 

Now, move to the left hand side of 

the window and under Options, 

Mail, Accounts, you should click 

on “Block or Allow”.    
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9. This will open the window to the 

right.  Now you can enter the 

sender’s entire email address (e.g. 

alvernostu@alverno.edu) or the 

domain (e.g. @domain) in the 

area circled and then click on the 

plus sign next to it.  When you 

have entered the information, you 

can then click “Save” in the upper 

portion of the window.  
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